
Ms Washburn, 
  
I'm writing to you about an upcoming decision to be made by the WUTC regarding 
the recycling problem on Whidbey Island.   Trystan Matthews wants to offer a 
pickup service that, thus far, doesn't exist. 
Island Disposal does not pick up recycling items, garbage only.   And it's not cheap. 
  
We live in Clinton and urge you to grant a license to this young entrepreneur whose 
goal is to provide a new and much needed service to this island. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Artie Kane and JoAnn Kane  


